
EPSU sends a message of solidarity to the Greek 
affiliates on strike 

(29 November 2011) The European Federation of Public Service Unions (EPSU) 
sends once more a message of solidarity to the Greek workers on strike and its 
Greek affiliates in this difficult moment. This general strike in Greece is once more 
to demand that the workers should not pay the crisis that bankers and speculators 
have created.

This General strike takes place in the context of the EPSU coordinated European day 
of action. As you will demonstrate and strike on Thursday, millions of British 
workers, French public sector workers, Bulgarian workers will have their strike and 
demonstration on Wednesday. And on Friday, thousands of Belgian and Italian trade 
unionists will be marching for the same reasons.

Greek workers are not alone in this struggle. We will all march and fight to defend 
out Social Europe !

ADEDY 1st December
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